
03/10/2019   

  

To our stakeholders:  

  

We recognize that the annual preparation and posting of the Communication on Progress (COP) deadline 

is announced as 3rd of October 2019. 

We hereby ask for an extension period in order to be able to post the COP that describes our company’s 

efforts and progress to implement the principles of the UN Global Compact. Due to a miscommunication 

by the reason of announcement mails categorized as spam mail, we are unfortunately not able to post 

our COP report within the given deadline.  Our COP report will be posted on the UN Global Compact 

website by 31.12.2019 at the latest.    

Sincerely yours,  

  

 

Mrs. Ebru Şenel Erim 

Director External Affairs NAMETRUB  

Board Member Unilever Turkey, Central Asia and Iran 


